
Friday 27th September 2024 

Dear All, 

This week, children in years 4,5 and 6 have been working with ‘Cycle Confident’. 

This organisation is free to Lewisham schools and it enables children to practice their 

cycling skills and develop their road awareness in a safe environment. The children 

have enjoyed and challenged themselves and unfortunately on occasion got a little 

wet.  

Harvest Festival 

Harvest Festival is on Friday 4th October at 10am. We have about 30 places 

available if you would like to join us. (Please contact the school office).  We have 

been asked by the local foodbank to collect the following: 

Nursery to Year 2 

Tinned Veg / Meat / Fish   Long-life Milk   Rice 500g bags 

Rice pudding   Chocolate     Instant Coffee   Laundry Capsules 

Nappies (Size 2 – 6)   Dog and Cat Food 

Years 3 to 6 

Tinned Tomatoes   Tinned Halal Meat   Pasta Sauces 

Long-life Juice   Cereal    Biscuits    Cooking Oil 

Tea bags   Shower Gel   Period Products   Toilet Roll 

Any donation that you are able to make will make a real difference to a local family. 

Please try to help.  

Year 6 School Journey 

It is not long now until our Year 6 go on their residential school journey.  

Next Monday, the 30th September at 6pm. there is a meeting for parents regarding 

the details of the journey.  

The children are away from Tuesday 8th to Friday the 11th October. 

On Friday the 18th October at 10am, will be their class assembly where they tell us 

all what they have been up to. (Parents invited) 

The children who do not go on school journey will have their own home journey and 

will be part of the assembly.  

Friends of Perrymount 

The Friends will be holding their annual general meeting on Friday 18th October at 

9am. Everyone is welcome and although part of the meeting will be discussing last 

year’s achievements they also be discussing how best to support the school in the 

future.  



This year more than ever we need your support.  Like all schools, are finances are 

tight and the replacement of items such as a new set of iPads for KS1 is beyond our 

means. We need the help of the Friends to support projects such as this. So even if 

you can only give a little of your time please come to the meeting and find out how 

you can help.  

Online Safety 

As part of our commitment to keeping children safe online today the children in KS2 

are bringing home an ‘acceptable use agreement’. Please read this through with 

them, sign and date the agreement and return to school on Monday. Thank you for 

your support.  

Best wishes, 

 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 


